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Discussed: 
 

• Capral objects to the letter from the Commission dated 23 January 2014 regarding 
the scope of the review. 

• The Commission reiterated its reasons for the position outlined in the letter.  It 
considered that if the additional matters set out in Capral’s submission were to be 
examined by the Commission it would be done in the context of a general review of 
measures. 

• Discussion of the likelihood and timing of Capral lodging an application for a general 
review and the upcoming advertisement in late 2014 of the expiry of the measures 
and seeking applications for continuation. 

• Discussion around Capral’s submission requesting the Commission re-examine the 
premium added to the benchmark price for aluminium, including discussion of the 
LME trading mechanism and the different trading conditions in China. 

• Discussion around assistance that could be provided by the Commission to Capral in 
the context of preparing any application for review that intended to raise new 
dumping or countervailing issues.  The Commission advised that its enhanced client 
engagement service may be able to assist in this regard.  

• Capral advised that it was intending to lodge an application for anti-circumvention 
(sales at a loss) by the end of February 2014. 

• General discussion about anti-circumvention framework. 
   
 

 
 


